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UPDATE #31  

Extension of Tennessee Supreme Court Order Suspending  
In-Person Hearings Through March 31, 2021 

 
 
 
 
Friends:  
 
 On January 15, 2021, the Tennessee Supreme Court extended their earlier Order 
suspending in-person hearings through March 31, 2021.  Therefore, any court cases you 
currently have on your calendar for January, February and March should be disregarded.  
We suspect that cases will be reset sometime in April, although at this time we do not 
know how they will be set.  I will keep you updated. 

 
       Very Truly Yours, 
 
           Mike 
 
       Michael J. King 
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